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January 1, 2025

To Our Valued Business Partners:
MasterGraphics Incorporated added a D/B/A name of ‘M5D’ on January 1, 2025. The addition of the D/B/A does not change our classification as an S-Corp for-profit entity, nor has our ownership changed. Our Federal EIN number 39-0975795 remains unchanged, and our updated 2025 W-9 has changed only to reflect adding the D/B/A name of M5D. 
Payments will be accepted by our bank whether the payee is MasterGraphics Incorporated, or M5D. None of our ACH or wire banking information has changed. 
As MasterGraphics Incorporated D/B/A: M5D continues as an S-Corporation, 1099’s are not required to be provided to MasterGraphics Incorporated, D/B/A: M5D.
If there are any questions or concerns, please reach out to Peggy Sheldon, CPA, our Director of Finance, at psheldon@m5d.com.
Our W-9 can be found here: M5D W-9 form

Find answers to your questions here: m5d.com
Serving the Midwest
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